FRANCO-BRITISH CHAMBER OF COMMERCE’S PRESIDENT’S WISHES FOR 2022
The UK and France must reinvent their economic relationship                                       and continue to develop “a joint business intelligence”:                                                       regions have a key role to play in both countries 

Franco-British Chamber of Commerce President, Thierry Drilhon, said that it was necessary to transform and to reinvent economic relations between France and the UK, recalling the many business opportunities that exist between both countries, when presenting his New Year wishes to the Chamber’s UK and French members on 31st January 2022.
The new approach will require a pragmatic understanding of the new exchange rules that have been introduced in 2020. But also, to set up private initiatives at all levels, so that the two countries can continue to develop a joint business intelligence. “Innovation is a common good” emphasized Mr. Drilhon.
He also underlined that "business is not only done in London or Paris", as evidenced by the dynamic relationship of the Franco-British Chamber with the British regional chambers of commerce.
“Important economic exchanges take place in the regions – and between regions. All initiatives aimed at creating understanding and new inter-regional relations on either side of the Channel are key” he added.
The Chamber is working on the development for its members of a think tank focused on innovation, where all will be able to present and share progress in this field.

Franco-British Chamber of Commerce & Industry:
The Franco-British Chamber of Commerce and Industry, founded in 1873, is the oldest international Chamber of Commerce in Europe. The Chamber is offering its members- French and British companies of all sizes and from all sectors of activity- a vast range of services to help them to develop their cross-channel activity. Situated in Paris, for almost 150 years, the Franco-British Chamber is a powerful business network which helps and links companies. The Business Connect service, from member to member, allows a privileged and efficient relationship.
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